
Immediate Past Delegate Report 

AWSC April 2, 2016 

 

 March 11 -13, I traveled to Cromwell, CT with our current Delegate Diane C. We had a 
good time.  This is a great gathering on current and past Delegates from the Northeast Region. 
There were sharings from each Area in the region and a report from the Northeast Regional 
Trustee, Joan S. 

 I was the secretary for NERD this year. Having been secretary for NYN gave me the 
confidence to volunteer last year. 

 I continue to serve on the Finance committee, the Web committee and the committee on 
Trusted Servants unable to fulfill their responsibilities. I am chairing the State Fair committee. 

 This May I will be leading my third New GR meeting at the Spring 
Assembly/Convention. I might not be as nervous this time; the third time is a charm. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Ruth S. 


